
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd May 2025                                                                                            
 

Dear Parents,  

 

Early Years Foundation Stage (Nursery – Reception) and Lower School (Years 1 and 2) ​
Sports Day - Tuesday 17th June 

In a change to previous years, this year we are excited to bring our EYFS and Lower School Sports 
Days together at Forest for a morning of sporting celebration and gentle competition. 

Parents and grandparents are, as ever, welcome to attend to support their children. The event will 
take place between 9:00 and 10:00 am. We will be serving complimentary bacon barms and sausage 
baps with tea and coffee to enjoy between 8:40 and 9:00 am. Please make your way to the area 
outside the Year 1 classroom after drop off. 

Children should come to school dressed in their PE kit, with their water bottle and their school 
uniform in a named carrier bag. If it is drizzling, they should bring their Forest coat.  

If there is any doubt about whether Sports Day will take place due to the weather conditions, the 
final decision will be taken by 8:00 am on the day. Parents will receive a bulletin on the iParent App 
and an iSAMS email. 

We anticipate a morning of fun and laughter as our children demonstrate the PE skills they have 
developed with Mr Rimmer this year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Graeme Booth 
Headmaster 
 

 

 

 


